
To the supporters of SB 941 and SB 525: 
         

    Shame on all of you who let non-Oregonians like Bloomberg 
interfere with the voices of the people who elected you.  Your job is 
to represent Oregonians with legislation that is rational, 

reasonable, and not ideologue rhetoric.  Neither SB 941 or SB 525 are 
rational, neither provide any more protections than what already 
exist, and both give excessive, unlawful, and even redundant and 

unconstitutional powers to the state.  These bills are purely 
ideological in nature, and are being pushed through the legislature 
without the vote of the people.  You are expected to weigh bills on 

their merit, efficacy, and the impact on the people of this state, 
not by what non-Oregonian ideologues lobby and pay for. As well, you 
are expected to follow impartially the protocols of the state 

legislative process, and not play favorites or politics in order to 
circumvent the desires of the constituents as you are our proxy 
representatives in the state government. 

    Considering SB 941 and SB 525 on their actual impact and 
necessity, in an impartial, informed, and big picture manner may be 
well outside your ideological agenda, as is regularly demonstrated. 

To have a government that isn't beholden to preserving natural and 
constitutional rights, while providing real, effective support to 
those who are vulnerable and prosecuting actual criminals, again 

demonstrates how broken our state's and nation's politicians are.  
    Are you the people's representatives, or are you such ideological 
and myopic tools that you will make poor decisions which negatively 

effects all Oregonians, and injure everyone's civil rights so that 
you can be a false champions for a day, and yet losers for history? 
 

Your behavior is an example as to why people are losing faith in 
government. 
 

D. Qotsaisaw 
Talent, OR 97540 


